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Learn, live, love together in a caring Catholic community 

 

Wednesday 9th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
We would like to invite your son/ daughter to take part in one of the Pastoral Summer Trips, this year these will take 
place on Thursday 31st March 2022  
 
We would really like all pupils to take part in one of the three trips as we haven’t been able to run these trips for two 
years, due to COVID. We feel that all pupils should be able to celebrate their academic achievements over the past two 
years.  
 
Your son / daughter has a choice of three trips: 
 

Activity Cost Departure time Return time 

Cinema, Lancaster £4 12.20pm 3.00pm 

Ice Skating , Blackburn £16 9.30am 3.15pm 

Flip Out, Preston. £27.50 9am 2.45pm 

 
 
The cost of the cinema trip is for the film only, pupils will walk to the cinema and can purchase food and drink there, there 
will also be opportunity to have lunch at school before they set off. There will be 3 film options – students will be able to 
vote prior to the trip.  
 
The cost of the ice skating includes over 3 hours of ice skating and skate hire. Food is not included, this can be purchased 
at the venue or packed lunches can be brought.  
 
The cost of the Flip Out trip includes 2 hours bouncing, socks, and a meal with drink. Additional food and drink can also 
be purchased if wished.   
 
Please be aware we reserve the right to remove any pupil from the trip if the need arises. 
 
The return times above are a guideline; pupils will be able to ring home using their own mobile phone if we run into any 
traffic problems. 
 
Please can any parent/carer who wishes for their child to have a place on the trip fill in a consent form and return it with 
the correct payment to Reception, no later than Monday 21st March 2022. Please make sure you have indicated the trip 
you would like your son/ daughter to participate in, on the consent form. All students will be given a consent form and a 
copy of this letter on Monday.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joanne Loxam 
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